
Friends of Fourfields PTFA 
Chairs Report 

The PTFA has enjoyed another fantastic year raising money for the 
children of the school and a massive thank you to the committee, 
teachers and parents, all supporting and giving up their time in 
helping making a difference to the school. 
 
Over the school year we have held several successful events 
including The penalty shootout, disco’s, 5 days of Christmas, Flower 
stall, Curry Night, Ice creams at the Sports Day and the Summer 
Fete. 
 
The Funds raised through these events have allowed us to pay for 
Year 6 Leavers Hoodies, Bus to the Pantomime, Pizzas for all the 
school and free ice poles on Sports Day. Hopefully the money raised 
in the last school year can be put to a good use in the forthcoming 
school year. 
 
This year has had its financial difficulties for everyone but despite 
this the support parents have given the PTFA has been phenomenal! 
It’s been a very busy but successful year and I would like to thank 
everyone who has offered their support to make the events happen. 
Let’s look forward to the next year being even better still, raising 
more money to help and support our children and the School. 
 
Thank you 
 

Michaela Hooper 


